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Dear Representatives , 
My name is Djeneba and I am writing to share my support for LD 471.
As an international French speaking student I know first-hand how difficult it can be 
to gain the language skills needed to be successful in a new home. Please support this 
bill as it will benefit so many people and the State of Maine.
Thank you for your attention, 
Djeneba Wadidie


